MENARD COUNTY UNDERGROUND WATER DISTRICT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Rulemaking Hearing for Proposed Changes

AUGUST 28, 2024

MENARD COUNTY COURTHOUSE
2"° FLOOR @ Menard Co. UWD Office
206 E San Saba, Menard TX 76859

2:00 PM

The Menard County Underground Water District will hold a public hearing on
proposed rule changes on Wednesday, August 28, 2024 at 2:00 p.m. on the 2"
floor of the Menard County Courthouse, 206 E. San Saba, Menard, Texas.

The District Board of Directors is proposing the amendment of their District Rules
including but not limited to the changing of spacing limits, production limits, and
reporting requirements.

In accordance with Chapter 36 of the Texas Water Code, copies of the proposed
rules are available in the District Office, and a copy can be provided by mail or e-
mail, if requested.

All citizens are invited to attend and may inspect the proposed rule changes, and a
copy of the current rules at the District office, Monday, Wednesday, or Thursday
from 9:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. until August 26, 2024. For any questions, please
contact Meredith Allen at manager@menardcountyuwd.org or by phone (325)
396-3670.
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